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Having worked in the Recreation Dept for over 25 years and as the Director I have seen first hand the benefits of a
holiday celebration of some form at city hall. It attracted thousands annually to celelbrate a season of peace and
cheer.  I was very dismayed to learn that it did not happen in 2022.  Pease bring this valuable community event back
in some form.

Thanks

Dale Lillard
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